Proposed Policy Minutes Amendment June 2018

I advise that at the June 2018 Cabinet Meeting it is proposed to move a motion to amend the District Policy Minutes Clauses 15.4 and 15.5 m by changing the name of the Elvio Munzone Trophy to the Peter Mendl Trophy.

Proposers are Jon Copson and Barry Wong.

Explanation: The Policy Minutes amendments creating this Trophy were passed at the August 2017 Cabinet Meeting. Subsequently Elvio requested that his name be removed and another name substituted. The competition for the Trophy will begin in the 2018 – 2019 year and details will be sent to Clubs early in that year. The motion requires a simple majority to pass.

This notice will be sent to all District Officers by Cabinet Secretary Sunil.

David Tuckerman District CBL Chair

21 April 2018